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Civic Association dues for the calendar year 

2023 are currently being collected.  90% of 

all members have paid their dues.  Dues are 

$125.  

October 21 will mark the 2nd annual Fall Festival.  After 

last year’s successful launch, the Events Committee will 

hosting an even bigger and better event this year!   

Yearly dues cover snow removal in the 

development, landscaping in the 

common areas, electricity and the 

yearly charges from the state and 

incorporation fees.  A PayPal button has 

been added to the web site making 

electronic payment an option this year.  

For more information go to:  

www.woodcreekcivic.org/dues-payments 

 

The Wood Creek Events Committee 

has been busy the past few months 

planning the 2023 Fall Festival.  Last 

year’s event was attended by well over 

50 Wood Creek families hosting nearly 

150 people.  This year’s event will 

feature a bounce house, games, face 

painting, crafts, pie eating contest and 

much, much more!  The newest edition 

to the festival will be a pumpkin 

decorating contest!  Be sure to put this 

exciting event in your calendar.  There 

will be something for all ages, with 

lots of prizes and giveaways.  If you 

have any questions, or would like to 

volunteer, send an email to Jaimee 

Corbit, events@woodcreekcivic.org.  

We look forward to seeing you and 

your family at the 2nd Annual Fall 

Festival! 

Newsletter for the residents of Wood Creek – Wilmington, DE 

The Little Free Lending Library was 

recently installed at the park.  The book 

mailbox is currently filled with books to 

read for the residents of  Wood Creek.  

Stop by, take  a look at the selection, add a 

book, or take a book!  Special thanks goes 

out to Jaimee Corbit and the Events 

Committee! 

Lending Library @ The Park! 

http://www.woodcreekcivic.org/
mailto:events@woodcreekcivic.org


 

 

 

  

Wood Creek Park 

Being Alert & Aware  
 

Skateboarders, dog walkers, 

bicyclists, runners…please  

be aware of oncoming  

traffic.  Speeders… county  

police will be patrolling  

the neighborhood.  Residents, 

please be sure to have  

contrasting numbers on your 

mailbox or the house (NCC 

ordinance).  Wood Creek is  

below the norm when it comes to 

criminal activity (statistics from the 

county).  If you see suspicious 

activity, please contact the non-

emergency county police number 

(302) 573-2800. 

Wood Creek 
Events  
A special thank you goes 

out to our Events 

Coordinators, Jaimee, 

Nicole, Leslie, Brynn, 

Jessica, Kristen, Lauren 

and Lindsey.  Fall 

activities are currently 

being planned.  Be on the 

look-out for additional 

information.  A 

Halloween Lights 

Decorating contest and 

more are all being 

discussed.  More details 

to follow!  If you are 

interested in joining the 

Events Committee, 

please contact Jaimee at: 

events@woodcreekcivic.org 

Neighborhood Tips 
>>> 

Deed Restrictions 

All 15 of Wood Creek’s 

deed restrictions are posted 

to the association web 

page.  To access the posted 

list, simply click the Deed 

Restrictions button @ 

WoodCreekCivic.org.  Or, 

simply click the link 

below: 

Wood Creek Deed 

Restrictions 

It’s official!  The playground at the park 

is open for all to enjoy!  This past 

summer saw record numbers of kids and 

families utilizing the park and new 

equipment installed last spring.  Although 

this is a part of the New Castle County 

Parks system, the new equipment is just 

another great resource available to the 

residents of Wood Creek.   
President   Phil Reggio president@woodcreekcivic.org 

Vice-President  Ryan Coyne vicepresident@woodcreekcivic.org 

Secretary   Lisa Vanderslide secretary@woodcreekcivic.org 

Treasurer   Melanie Merritt tresurer@woodcreekcivic.org 

Events Committee  Jaimee Corbit events@woodcreekcivic.org 

Web Master  Ryan Coyne vicepresident@woodcreekcivic.org 

Maintenance  Rick Rokita (302) 740-9123 

Beautification Committee Pat Gallagher & Ryan Coyne  

 

Safety & Wood Creek Events 
>>> 

Safety 

Lauren Desmond Greenwood Dr.  994-1029 
 

Bailey Sciota   Sweetleaf Dr.     598-5475 

 

Olivia Sgroi Barberry Dr.       545-4355 

 

Cecelia Spahr          Jonquil Ct.         897-5489 

 

Madison Sturmfels  Lilac Ct.            377-3508 

WCCA Board 
Members

State Representative  

Mike Ramone 

(302) 584-8601 

Michael.Ramone@Delaware.gov 

State Rep. Contact 

Sitters List 

mailto:events@woodcreekcivic.org
https://woodcreekcivic.org/deed-restrictions
https://woodcreekcivic.org/deed-restrictions
mailto:president@woodcreekcivic.org
mailto:vicepresident@woodcreekcivic.org
mailto:secretary@woodcreekcivic.org
mailto:tresurer@woodcreekcivic.org
mailto:events@woodcreekcivic.org
mailto:vicepresident@woodcreekcivic.org
mailto:Michael.Ramone@Delaware.gov


 

 

 

  

Annual General 
Membership Meeting 

ask the experts 
>>> 

School Starts 
Soon! 

With school starting in just a 

few short weeks, be aware of 

school buses, kids getting on 

and off the buses, and most 

importantly, please stop when 

a bus has its red lights 

flashing. 

The annual general membership meeting will be held October 5 at 

7 pm.  Elections will take place and general information will be 

shared with residents.   

Did you know Wood Creek has a 

Facebook page?  To stay current on 

updates in the neighborhood, simply go 

to woodcreekcivic.org and scroll down to 

the bottom of the Home page.  You will 

see a Facebook icon.  Next, click the icon 

to join our community page. 

  

The annual general membership 

meeting will be held at Faith 

Baptist Church, located directly 

across the street from the main 

entrance of Wood Creek on 

Thursday, October 5 at 7 p.m. 

 

The WCCA Board will send 

reminders regarding the general 

membership meeting to members 

through our Facebook page, email, 

the community web site and sign 

posted at the front of the 

development. 

 

Mike Ramone will be invited to 

share local government updates and 

ongoing improvements to Wood 

Creek.  In addition, the civic 

association will hold elections for 

open seats on the board. 

 

If you are interested in serving on 

the board and have questions, 

please contact Phil Reggio at (302) 

353-6217, or, send an email to 

president@woodcreekcvic.org. 

 

  

Mark your calendar!  The Wood Creek 

Community Yard Sale will take place on 

Saturday, September 30.  

 

Dog Barking 
 
Please be aware of your dog and 

excessive dog  

barking during  

late night and  

early morning  

hours.                 

 

Interested in joining a committee?  

Would you like to serve on the 

board?  Contact Phil Reggio for 

more information or questions @  

(302) 353-6217. 
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